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To whom it may concern
 
I am writing to express my objection to an extension of the emergency Covid-19 powers in
Queensland.
 
I strongly believe the time has come where we need to return to a normal way of life and “live
with” this virus.  Vaccination rates have reached the Queensland Government’s benchmarks
even though the goal posts have been shifted.  Despite these rates and the segregation of those
who have made the decision not to take the vaccine, the virus has continued to spread.  Life, and
the economy, must go one.  It is past time for freedoms to be returned and I fear that will not be
the case should the emergency powers be extended yet again.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Sharon Maxwell
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